Remove Your Girls From Girl Scouts TODAY

From: Citizens for Community Values <vvresponses@ccv.org>
To:
Subject: Remove Your Girls From Girl Scouts TODAY
Date: Thu, Nov 10, 2011 2:05 pm

Dear Friends,

Girl Scouts of Colorado recently admitted Bobby Montoya, a 7-year old boy, into their
organization. Initially denied enrollment, he was later included because he chooses to live and act as
a girl.

Chuck Colson, founder of BreakPoint, a Christian worldview ministry, commented on the
decision, "So apparently gender is based more on feelings and decisions rather than an unfair,

arbitrary thing like anatomy or the science of biology." (Read the entire commentary here.)

We are disturbed by this decision from Girl Scouts and urge parents to reconsider their daughters'
participation in an organization that fails to acknowledge the basic distinctions between male and
female.

American Heritage Girls--an "all-girl" scouting organization--is a wholesome option that supports

God's original design. (Click here to read a recent press release.)

Sincerely,

W

Phil Burress
President
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